
                    

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 3 British Museum Trip  

Tuesday 24th June 2025 

We are delighted to inform you that a trip has been arranged for all Year 3 pupils to visit the British 

Museum on Tuesday 24th June 2025. 

The aim of this trip is to reinforce the children’s learning on the Ancient Egyptians. The British Museum 

will provide the opportunity to actively engage all children and provide real-life artefacts to observe. The 

total cost of the trip is £17.50 for transport by coach. Please note: If we have insufficient funds to cover 

the cost, the trip will be cancelled.  

Children will require a packed lunch for the day, including a drink in a carton. Everything will be thrown 

away after lunch so please bring it in a NAMED carrier bag NOT a lunch box. Children are required to 

wear full school uniform. Please ensure your child has an appropriate coat if the weather forecast is for 

rain. The coach will leave school promptly at 9.00am and we aim to arrive back at school by 3.00pm. 

The school will let you know if we will be returning later than this. 

This is a great opportunity for your child to learn about the past in a fun and exciting way and we hope 

that you will allow your child to make this very valuable visit. Please pay for this trip on Parent Pay.  

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Molloy 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


